
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
 
DATE: May 16, 2022 

 
TO: All Potential Bidders 

 
FROM: Karisa Scott, Procurement Specialist, City of Knoxville 

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 – Protective Footwear for Public

 Service 

BIDS TO BE OPENED: June 6, 2022, at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 

This addendum is being published to answer questions from potential bidders and becomes a 
part of the Contract Document and modifies the original specifications as noted. 

 
Question #1: So I can provide a better selection can you tell me what the City of Knoxville’s 
subsidy amount is? 

 
Response: The current footwear allowance is $120 per employee. Proposers are to note that the 
footwear allowance is driven by market value and may be adjusted based on the successful 
Proposer’s selection and cost. 
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